
Memorandum 
City of Lawrence  
City Manager’s Office 
 
TO: Megan Gilliland, Communications Manager 

 
FROM: Eric Gruber, eGov Coordinator 

 
CC:  
DATE: Oct. 19, 2011 

 
RE: New navigation added to city website 

 
 
A change has been made to the global navigation bar to help visitors to the City 
of Lawrence website find their way around the site more easily. 

The change to the navigation bar comes in the addition of what is known as a 
mega menu. Hovering over the Services link with a cursor brings up additional 
options for some of lawrenceks.org’s most visited links as well as city 
departments. 
 

 



 
The same has been done for the Contact link, with additional sections to stay 
informed (receive information from us) and to connect (to send us feedback and 
comments). 
 
Coding for the mega menu was done by Eric Gruber, eGov Coordinator. 


